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Public Burden Statement
OMB Control No. 1205-0476
Expiration Date: 05/31/2010
According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, persons are not 
required to respond to this collection of information unless it displays a
currently valid OMB control number and expiration date. Responding to
this initiative is voluntary. Public reporting burden for this collection of 
information is estimated to average 10 minutes per response. Send 
any comments regarding this burden estimate to the Office of 
Workforce Investment, U.S. Department of Labor, Room C4512, 200 
Constitution Avenue, NW, Washington, D.C. 20210.
DO NOT SEND YOUR SURVEY RESPONSES TO THIS ADDRESS.


